Attendees:

Kathryn

Monica

Farrukh

Nikola

Paul

Ted

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes for June 22nd:

Approved

2. Minutes taker

Nikola

3. ebXML Registry Profile for Web Ontology ballot results, next steps

Due to various reasons, we didn’t received enough ballots for the Profile for Web Ontology. Team approved to resubmit the ballot; Ted motioned first, Farrukh seconded, with no objections. Kathryn will set the ballot for 2 weeks.

4. Electronic motion discussion

OASIS TC processes allow for motions to be made on the TC’s e-mail list if the TC has adopted a standing rule to allow motions to be made on the TC’s e-mail list.  When such a rule has been adopted, motions made on the mail list must also be seconded and discussed on that list (see section 2.13 of the TC Process).  The TC discussed this. Farrukh made a motion that the TC adopt a standing rule to allow motions to be made on the TC’s e-mail list. Ted seconded.  No objections.  Team approved to accept Electronic motions as a standing rule. 

5. Review new TC processes

Kathryn mentioned that new TC processes have been released and asked everybody to review them. http://www.oasis-open.org/committees/process.php 
6. ebXML Registry 3.0 issues

Farrukh has been maintaining a list of issues. Kathryn mentioned that we might be able to do an Errata (which is officially possible now) instead of releasing a new version. Farrukh asked how an Errata is being specified and Kathryn clarified that it needs to be released as a separate document. Kathryn also mentioned that it is possible to release up to one Errata per 6-month periods See section 3.5 in TC Process document, and definitions section).

7. Other issues, items

Monica and Ted suggested that something like a User Guide might help with creating new Profiles, which would also help with wider adoption. Deployment Profile Template version that Kathryn and Ted had produced had been posted to the team’s listserv and Kathryn thinks that Ivan has been working on it. Kathryn will contact Ivan to check the current status of the document.

Kathryn provided an overview of the latest ebXML-JC meeting and also sent the minutes from the latest ebXML-JC meeting to the team’s listserv.

8. Next Meeting

Next meeting is scheduled for September 14th.

